
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
delivered by email: Registry-greffe@cb-cda.gc.ca 
 
November 25, 2021 
  
Ms Lara Taylor   
Secretary General 
Copyright Board 
56 Sparks Street, Suite 800 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A 0C9 
 
Dear Ms Taylor: 
 
Re: Objection on behalf of Goodlife Fitness Centres Inc. to Tariff 3.B 

Proposed by Re:Sound for the years 2023-2026, published on the  
Copyright Board website  
Title:  Background Music 

 
I write on behalf of Goodlife Fitness Centres Inc. (“Goodlife”) to object to certification 
of proposed Tariff 3.B Background Music (2023-2026) 
 
This statement of objection to Tariff 3.B is filed to provide Goodlife with the 
opportunity to participate in providing comments during the certification process for 
consideration by the Board with respect to Proposed Tariff 3.B insofar as there is 
potential to impact on the cost of use of music within fitness venues.  
 
Yours very truly, 
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